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Ed Ivey quoted in Practice Insights from IFLR
article: Credit-sensitive rates beneficial for US
market, sources say
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Moore & Van Allen (MVA) Financial Services Counsel Ed Ivey has been quoted in the Practice Insights from
IFLR article, “Credit-sensitive rates beneficial for US market, sources say” published on November 19 . The
article discusses the increased use and acceptance of credit sensitive rates in the loan markets, such as BSBY
and Ameribor, as an alternative to SOFR-based loans. Ed provides insight on why certain lenders may want to
consider using both SOFR and Credit Sensitive Rates, and the possible benefits of this approach.


